
MINUTES OF MEETING OF

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE

WEST TRAVIS COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY AGENCY

February 18,2016

Present:

Mike Murphy, Vice President
Ray Whisenant, Secretary/Treasurer
Bill Goodwin, Director
Scott Roberts, Director

Staff and Consultants;

Don Rauschuber, Agency General Manager
Curtis Wilson, District Engineer
Jennifer Riechers, Agency Program Manager
Keith Parkan, Senior Engineer
Stefanie Albright (Lloyd Gosselink Rochelle & Townsend, P.C.), Agency General Counsel
David Klein (Lloyd Gosselink Rochelle & Townsend, P.C.), Agency General Counsel
Nelisa Heddin (Nelisa Heddin Consulting, LLC), Agency Financial Consultant
Dennis Lozano (Murfee Engineering Company, Inc.), Agency Engineer
Autumn Phillips (Municipal Accounts & Consulting), Agency Bookkeeper

I, CALL TO ORDER

Director Murphy called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m.

IL ESTABLISH QUORUM

A quorum was established. All directors were present except for Director Fox. Also present
were the above-referenced staff and consultants.

HI. PUBLIC COMMENT

Mr. Don Walden, Falconhead HOA, addressed the Board regarding the effluent levels at
Spillman Pond. Mr. Walden stated that he attended a meeting in mid-January and requested a
cost of service study regarding the effluent rate of $4.11 per 1,000 gallons. He asked the Board
to help him get that information.

Director Murphy asked Mr, Walden if he was involved in the original LCRA agreement to which
Mr. Walden stated that he was.
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